
January Port Alexander ASC Meeting      January 9th, 2020 

Attendance: Shanna, Pennie, Julia, Heidi, Joe, Sarah.  

Meeting called to order by Sarah at 3:39 pm. 

Motion to approve minutes made by Shanna, 2nd by Julia, AIF. 

Reports: 

Financial: No report. 

District Office:  No report. 

Teachers: Julia reported they are working hard with literacy and problem-solving skills and 

brought an example of this week’s STEAM student project.  Joe mentioned upcoming events and 

encouraged families to prepare students for the week with DWTS.  He announced the upcoming 

site visit (2/17-20) by Supt. Sherry Becker, new board member, and Brian Krosschell.  Also 

mentioned were the current subject areas being studied by students and classes being offered. 

Student Council: No report 

Old Business:   

Dancing with the Spirit will be here March 1st – March 7th. Be prepared with your instruments! 

Tsunami Drill on Tract B was completed with success.   

Superbowl Pizza Fundraiser – 2/2/20 – Supplies are purchased, boxes are being ordered and 

Shanna will start taking orders.  Please meet at the school Friday, Jan. 31st, at 11:00 am to make 

the orders. 

Beading class/Friday activity has been confirmed for March 13-16 with Michelle Kennedy, as 

always weather permitting. 

New Business: 

 End of semester is January 17th with reports cards coming out soon after. 

 Bingo will be held on Friday, January 17th, at Bear Hall. 

Motion to adjourn at 4:04 pm by Shanna, 2nd by Julia.  A.I.F.   


